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“Soaring nose of red fruits, spearmint 
and baking spices. Medium body with 
exquisite acidity and balance. Loaded 
with bright, juicy fruits. Bing cherry, 

raspberry liqueur, strawberry and 
pepper on the palate. Exceptional 

length on the finish. Arguably, the 
best Zinfandel in the Ridge portfolio.” 

- Owen Bargreen

RIDGE     2021
PASO ROBLES

94

“Soaring nose of red fruits, spearmint 
and baking spices. Medium body with 
exquisite acidity and balance. Loaded 
with bright, juicy fruits. Bing cherry, 

raspberry liqueur, strawberry and 
pepper on the palate. Exceptional 

length on the finish. Arguably, the 
best Zinfandel in the Ridge portfolio.” 

- Owen Bargreen

RIDGE     2021
PASO ROBLES

94

“Soaring nose of red fruits, spearmint 
and baking spices. Medium body with 
exquisite acidity and balance. Loaded 
with bright, juicy fruits. Bing cherry, 

raspberry liqueur, strawberry and 
pepper on the palate. Exceptional 

length on the finish. Arguably, the 
best Zinfandel in the Ridge portfolio.” 

- Owen Bargreen

RIDGE     2021
PASO ROBLES

94

“Soaring nose of red fruits, spearmint 
and baking spices. Medium body with 
exquisite acidity and balance. Loaded 
with bright, juicy fruits. Bing cherry, 

raspberry liqueur, strawberry and 
pepper on the palate. Exceptional 

length on the finish. Arguably, the 
best Zinfandel in the Ridge portfolio.” 

- Owen Bargreen

RIDGE     2021
PASO ROBLES

94


